
Maxhyland replied 16 days ago (Tue, 21 Aug at 4:44 PM) 
to: pdc@pdc.wa.gov  
 
Hello Erick;  
 
Micaiah Ragins has indicated that a cursory investigation has found that we are indeed missing at 
least one filing, a post general election report? Is there any other documentation you might need 
from us? Is there an appropriate way to file that extremely late report besides ORCA? Is there even 
a point in filing it so late? 
 
Upon reading the attached complaint, I have found that the only accusation of law breaking 
contained in this screed, and it is a screed, is that there may have been malicious withholding of 
information from the PDC.  
 
No officer, or treasurer, of the PAC, ever knowingly withheld information from the PDC. Any errors 
found, are just that, errors. Any efforts required to correct them to the satisfaction of the PDC will be 
made if requested. 
 
Should the PDC choose to investigate further, we will cooperate to the best of our abilities with that 
investigation. 
 
However; seeing as no crimes were committed, and all income and expenses of the PAC have 
indeed been reported to the PDC, (and as far as I know, the legal entity "Fifteen Now Tacoma" no 
longer exists to be accused) we ask that the complaint be dismissed.  
 
-M. Hyland 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13020341467

